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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Christmas 

Performances: 

Monday 4th December at 

10:00am and 2:00pm. 

 

Trip to a Mosque: 

To be confirmed  

 

 

Our Book of The Week: ‘So much’ by Trish 

Cooke 

Maths Focus: Combining groups of objects, 

adding and understanding the word 

‘altogether’.  

Phonics Focus:  Introducing letters d, g, o, c 

(Phase 2). Practicing early blending and seg-

menting using these letters.  

Literacy Focus: Describing words  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Book bags 

Thank you very much to those of you who have begun 

sending in a book bag with your child. We would like to 

remind all parents/carers about the importance of   

having a book bag in Nursery every day. We have now 

started sending out reading books and the children are 

also receiving letters almost every week, so it is       

essential that they come to Nursery with a bag for 

these. Book bags can be bought from the school office, 

or alternatively you can bring in a bag from home. 

Thank you.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

 

Name writing: We have been focussing a lot on writing our 

names. Please could you have a go at this at home? This does not 

need to be done using a pencil- you could 

encourage your child to write their name 

using chalk or a  paintbrush and water. It 

could also be done with a marker pen or 

even using shaving foam! Have fun! 

 


